

Denton C.P. School

Weekly Newsletter

<u>www.denton.e-sussex.sch.uk</u> contactus@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk





Better Never Stops

26th May 2017

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to the end of a Term 5. Just one term to go before the summer holidays; it feels like the year has flown by. Here are some key dates in preparation for Term 6 - which is always action packed!

Dates for Term 6:

Monday 5th June: Term 6 begins for all pupils

Tuesday 6th: Year 4&5 lunchtime cycle ride (contact the School Office for further

details); Year 6 to Brighton University

Wednesday 7th: Key Stage 2 Dodgeball Day; Violin assembly for Year 1&2

Thursday 8th: Penguin Class Assembly (9.10am)

Friday 9th: Non-school uniform (Denton Community Challenge)

Saturday 10th: Denton Community Challenge (1.00-5.00pm)

Monday 12th to Friday 16th: Year 1 Phonics Screening Check

Tuesday 13th: NSPCC assembly (including workshops for Year 5&6)

Wednesday 14th: Key Stage 1 Dodgeball Day; District Sports (11.00am-2.00pm)

Thursday 15th: Octopus Class Assembly; Nursery and Reception trip to Drusilla's; Year

3&4 trip to Groombridge

Monday 19th to Friday 23rd: Year 6 Bikeability

Wednesday 20th: NSPCC online safety workshop for parents

Thursday 21st: Seahorse Class Assembly

Tuesday 27th: Year 5 taster day at Seahaven Academy

Wednesday 28th: Year 1 Class Assembly (Lobsters & Dolphins, 9.10am)

Thursday 29th: Sports Day

Monday 3rd July: Key Stage 2 Dress Rehearsal (1.30pm)

Tuesday 4th: Key Stage 2 Performance (6.00pm)

Wednesday 5th: Key Stage 2 Performance (6.00pm)

Friday 7th: Reserve Sports Day

Monday 10th to Friday 14th: Year 6 transition week at Seaford Head and Seahaven

Academy

Thursday 13th: Puffin Class Assembly (9.10am)

Monday 17th: Key Stage 2 evening trip to the World Para-Athletics in London!

Tuesday 18th: Year 6 leavers rounders match and BBQ v parents (3.00-4.30pm)

Thursday 20th: Year 6 leavers assembly; End of term 6 for all pupils – happy holidays!

This is not a conclusive list; we are awaiting confirmation regarding several events, including sporting fixtures, class trips and whole school events. We will update you promptly with further dates and any necessary changes. Please contact the School Office should you require any further information.

School Dinners

Please ensure that dinner money is paid either in advance or on the day. We cannot provide lunches that have not been paid for.

Elmer Day

We enjoyed a fantastic Elmer Day yesterday. The children looked magnificent in their many bright colours and well done to Turtle Class for their splendid assembly. Thank you to Miss Blotz for organising the day. If you simply cannot get enough Elmer, then I am reliably informed that Saturday is in fact International Elmer Day! Enjoy.

Eastbourne Sunshine Carnival

We are taking part in Eastbourne's Sunshine Carnival on Saturday 27th May at 2.00pm (tomorrow!). Mrs Savage has organised a merry band of paraders who will be dressing up and waving butterflies in celebration. If you wish to join in please speak to Mrs Savage and feel free to come and cheer us on!

Health Project

As part of our school's health grant, we are proposing to open a school café to parents with produce grown and made by the children. To get this project started, if you or anyone you know are a keen gardener and have a couple of hours a month to assist, please contact the School Office. Thank you.

Mrs Bradbury

And finally...we will be saying goodbye to Mrs Bradbury who has been learning her trade under the expert guidance of Mrs Savage in Penguin Class. Mrs Bradbury has already been snapped up for a job elsewhere in September and we wish her the very best for what is sure to be a very bright future. Good luck, Mrs Bradbury!

I hope you all enjoy a delightful half-term.

Yours, sincerely,

Mr Guy Walsh Headteacher